AEM NO. 49-2021

ALL-EMPLOYEES MEMORANDUM

DATE: DECEMBER 20, 2021

#4+*IMPORTANT NOTICE****

Suffolk County to offer Weekly Drive-Through Rapid COVID-19 Testing
for County Employees, Retirees and all Dependents

In an effort to continue to protect our workforce and ensure continuity of operations as a service provider
to the public, Suffolk County will again offer Drive-Through Rapid COVID-19 testing at Smith Point
County Park through the end of 2021 on the following dates:

Wednesday, December 22, 2021 from 8 A.M. -4 P.M.
Wednesday, December 29, 2021 from 8 A.M. - 4 P.M.

Suffolk County EMHP is collaborating with Baseline Health to offer COVID-19 testing. Please be advised
that testing at this site is exclusively available to county employees and retirees as well as their dependents.
While no appointment will be necessary to take advantage of this service, all employees and retirees must
present either:

¢ An cmployee identification card,

e apaystub, or

¢ a Suffolk EMHP insurance card.

Employees/retiree must accompany their dependents who are interested in receiving this benefit.

We will share any additional expanded testing offerings as they become available.

Thank you, stay safe and healthy. /' W .

T ILISA BLACK
CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Distribution: One copy per employee/RETIREE




